Charter Township of Portage
Special Board of Trustees Meeting
May 4, 2023
47240 Green Acres Road
Houghton, M| 49931
(906) 482-4310

The Charter Township of Portage held a Special Board of Trustees Meeting on Thursday, May 4, 2023 at
the Township office.

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by Bruce Petersen at 3:00 PM

In attendance were Supervisor Bruce Petersen, Clerk Amy Skewes, Treasurer Betsy Smith and Trustees
Peggy Anderson, Bill Bingham, Bill Fink, and John Ollila as stated by roll call.

Discussion Items:

1. Hiring a DPW Employee — After discussion the board decided to wait. In the meantime, we will
have the other DPW staff cross train with the head DPW.
Ollila will contact Portage Lake Construction to discuss what options are available with having
them take over water and sewer line work.

2. Cemetery Vacancy — Steve Manninen has resigned from the Cemetery. The board discussed
hiring 2 part time temporary positions, 24 hours per week.

Public comments: None
Public Present: None

Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 3:47 P.M
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